
H-1 Correspondence – Geraldine Knatz 

From: Geraldine Knatz [mailto:knatz@usc.edu]  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:40 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: R-1-L Zoning District - Los Cerritos and Virginia Country Club  

 

Please distribute this email to all city council members. 
 
I am a homeowner in Virginia Country Club area.  I urge you to approve the proposed 
ordinance as written.  I have lived in Los Cerritos for 27  years and have witnessed too 
many lots being overbuilt.  The proposed ordinance is reasonable and will help retain 
the character of the neighborhood.   
 
Geraldine Knatz,  Ph. D.   
Professor of Practice of Policy and Engineering 
USC Sol Price School of Public Policy 
USC Viterbi School of Engineering 
3620 South Vermont Avenue, KAP 268A 
Los Angeles, California 90089-2531 
knatz@usc.edu 
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